
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

At the Frontiers of Condensed Matter VII - FCM2024 
 

FIFTH CIRCULAR 

This is the fifth circular of the workshop FCM2024 that will be held in Buenos Aires on December         

18th-20th.  

On this occasion, we would like to inform you that the 

abstract submission deadline and notification dates have 

been extended. 

Reminder of important dates: 
 

Early registration: 13th May - 21st October 

Late registration: 22th October - 18th December  

Abstract Submission: 1st July - 15th October  

Notification of acceptance: 31st October 

 
Registration website:  
 

https://www.argentina.gob.ar/cnea/frontiers-condensed-
matter-vii/registration-fees 

 
For the abstract submission, please follow the  
 

instructions in the website:  
https://www.argentina.gob.ar/cnea/frontiers-condensed-
matter-vii/abstract-guidelines-submission 

 
We also remind you of the XI Workshop on Novel Methods for Electronic Structure Calculations 
(XIWNMESC), which will take place virtually on December 16 and 17 prior to the FCM. This event will 
feature presentations by renowned speakers on topics closely related to the FCM. The FCM 
organization plans to allow attendees to watch the oral presentations from the Emma Perez Ferreira 
auditorium. 

 

 


